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The Rev. David DeSalvo, Priest-in-Charge

Day of Pentecost

Due to health concerns, no in-person services
will be held at St. John's until further notice.

St. John the Baptist Church is Online
Sunday of Pentecost

We gather on May 31 on Zoom
 

9 AM Morning Prayer Rite II 

The Rev. David DeSalvo, Officiant

The Rev. William S. Wade, Guest Preacher

Wear Red to Celebrate Pentecost

PC/Smartphone/tablet: https://bit.ly/StJBSundayMorning

Join by phone:  312-626-6799 or 929-205-6099, 

Meeting ID: 993 0976 0596, Password: 025189
(Immediately followed by a Zoom virtual coffee hour)

Sunday Lectionary Readings
Acts 2:1-21

1 Corinthians 12:3b-13
John 20:19-23

Psalm 104:25-35, 37

Announcements
Sunday Worship: We gather online!!
 

Wear Red to Celebrate
Pentecost

Morning Prayer II: Sunday, May 31 9:00am.

On Zoom

PC/Smartphone/tablet: https://bit.ly/St

JBSundayMorning

Join by phone:  312-626-6799 or 929-

205-6099, 

Meeting ID: 993 0976 0596

Password: 025189

The Rev. David DeSalvo, Officiant

The Rev. William S. Wade, Guest Preacher

 
Followed by...

Stay on phone or online after the 9AM Sunday service!
 Bring your coffee and join together for a "virtual coffee

hour".

With more Art-Talent-Music

Bible Study: Wednesday, June 3 12:00 pm.  Scripture: Genesis 1:1-2:4a,

Matthew 28:16-20. Fr. Dave will email Zoom online and phone

connection info.  

Father Dave's Office Hours 

In observance of the Stay-at-Home order, Fr.
Dave is working from home.  Phone and Zoom

meetings are available.
 

His home office hours this week are: 
Tues, June 2, 10 am - 12 pm

Weds, June 3, 10 am - 12 pm 
 

Call him at 302-824-6272 to talk
or join on Zoom at:

https://bit.ly/StJBOfficeHours
 

In the event of immediate needs outside office
hours, also please call 302.824.6272

EpiscoGolf
Goes Virtual
for our kids!

Dear Friends of St John’s EpsicoGolf,

June 2020

As a loyal sponsor, golfer or supporter of St John the Baptist (StJB)
EpiscoGolf children’s charity tournament, we wanted to let you know of
our difficult decision and virtual 2020 shift. A very special
25th EpiscoGolf tournament was slated to be on August 19, 2020 at the
Province Lake Golf Course. Unfortunately, with the uncertainties of the
Covid-19 crisis, we were forced to cancel our typical EpiscoGolf 18-hole
golf tournament, with all its fun contests, post-BBQ, prizes, and raffles.
While our physical EpiscoGolf 2020 must be postponed, its needs &
spirit grow.

Since 1995, 100% of StJB’s EpiscoGolf proceeds – collectively, almost
$85,000 – has supported many local charities which help kids in need,
including End 68-hours of Hunger, Child Advocacy Center, Secret
Santa, Families in Transition, and the Wakefield Food Pantry. These
worthy organizations have come to depend on us and we simply can’t let
them down, especially in this most crucial and increasing time of need.
While our actual tournament is off this year, we’re opting to have
a virtual StJB’s EpiscoGolf 2020 to continue to support our deserving
children’s charities and keep our important outreach mission alive. We
need your support -- please consider how YOU might best help our local
kids:

Buy StJB’s EpiscoGolf 2020 Limited Golden Tickets: $100
per ticket – chance to win up to $2,020 1st Prize! Only
100 EpiscoGolf 2020 Limited Golden Raffle tickets will be
sold for a chance to win up to $2020 (20% of total raffle
intake) & runner-up prizes. Don’t delay! Almost 50 are
already sold! Raffle Drawing August 19, 2020.  

Become a StJB EpiscoGolf 2020 Sponsor* (ideal for a business or
organization):
__ Diamond Level ($1,000+);
__ Platinum Level ($500-$999);
__ Benefactor Level $250-$499)

*OR donate a prize worth $100-$250 to be used as a runner-up
prize in our Golden Ticket Raffle

Or, Simply make a donation to StJB's EpiscoGolf in any amount. We
need and welcome your support - no contribution is to small (or large).
Together, we can and will make a collective difference in this most
challenging time to help our local kids. Please contact Peter & Loretta
at lecampzero@gmail.com, Maureen @ 603-494-8466 or
mgillum.m@gmail com,  

visit www.stjohntb/episcogolf.org or simply click on the button
below to display and print an entry form to fill out and mail back by
August 12.

Though “virtual” in 2020, EpiscoGolf remains a critical long-term
outreach mission of hope for St John’s and still invests in the future of
our community -- our children. StJB prays you and yours are and
remain well and safe; We also hope to joyously see everyone back on
Province Lake’s golf links for StJB’s 26th annual EpiscoGolf next August
to be together in community, have good golf fun and continue serve our
local kids.

Thank you and God Bless,

Your St John’s EpiscoGolf 2020 Team,
Peter and Loretta Campbell, “Jimbo” Keating, Maureen Gillum and
Father David DeSalvo

From Father Dave

In our new world of online, email
and video connections, Fr. Dave
is busy! If you have not yet seen
his messages, here are the links:
 

 
Worship Videos
Seventh Sunday of Easter Worship May 24
Sixth Sunday of Easter Worship May 17
Fifth Sunday of Easter Worship May 10
Fourth Sunday of Easter Worship May 3
Third Sunday of Easter Worship April 26
Second Sunday of Easter Worship April 19
Easter Sunday Service April 12
Friday Morning Devotions March 27
Morning Devotions March 26
Evening Service of Music and Prayer - For Light & Hope
A Devotion for Use in the Morning
Devotions for Early Evening
 
Messages
May 24 letter: Good Morning!
May 18 letter: Silver Lining
May 12 letter: Evening Lights
May 11 letter: Spring Flowers
May 4 letter: First Monday of May 
April 29 letter: Update on the church in NH 
April 27 letter: Who Knew? 
April 21 letter: Greeting in a time of pandemic
April 13 letter: Alleluia 
April 7 meditation: Way of the Cross
April 6 letter: Update to St John's Community
April 5 letter: What is Palm Sunday? 
March 31 letter: Psalm 121 
March 23 letter: Adapt and Build on What We Know
March 19 video, St. Joseph Was Faithful (Facebook)
March 18 video, Challenges of COVID-19 (Facebook)
March 17 Pastoral Letter

NOTE: Our Facebook page is Public. You do NOT need a Facebook

account to view any of the Facebook posts or videos. If you see a popup

window asking you to sign into Facebook or sign up for an account, scroll

to the  very bottom to the option "Not now" or "Later".  Click there to

explore our page.

Please remember the financial needs of our church as we continue

to minister to our community during this ever-changing, ever-evolving

time.  Checks may be mailed to:

St. John the Baptist Church

P.O. Box 249

Sanbornville, NH 03872

If you are using online banking, please consider setting up monthly (or

other) recurring "Bill Pay" payments to fulfill your pledge.  Most banks

provide the ability to have a check for a specified amount

sent automatically: weekly, monthly or at another interval.  When setting

up the recurring "Bill Pay", please remember to record in the memo line

whether the recurring payment is for your Annual Pledge or for

the Capital Campaign/Building Fund.  Thank you!

 
Krista Abear, May 28

Prayer List: Elijah, Jack, Claire, Joanne L., Tim, Sean, Jenifer and
family, Paul, Joanna, Nathan, Bandice and family, Fran, Maria, Ashley,
Dan, the Walker family, Joe and Carol, Sue A. & Jim, Anne, Barry,
Marge, Harry, Thomas, Sebrina and Tyler, Diane, Pat F., Hazel, John,
Tess, Jeffrey, Mickey,  Michele, Tomas, Peggy Sue, Martha, Deidre,
Marshall and Victoria, Caroline, Julie, Harrison, Paula, Olara, John,
Glenda, Tyler, the Lougee, Colmer and Tyler families, Roberto and
family, David and Meg, Joanne and family, Tony S., Russell’s family,
Al’s family, Pamela, Don, Annie, Earl, Maureen, Rose, Michael, Sara,
Joey, Galen, Trever and his Mom, Ruth and Norman, Dennis, Evan,
Sharon.
Military Prayer List: Jeremy, Colton, Kevin, David, Maxwell, Martin,
Tyler.
 

 

When sending mail to St. John's,

PLEASE use our PO Box. 

St. John the Baptist

PO Box 249

Sanbornville, NH 03872

The Post Office does not deliver

to our physical address on High St,

and mail may be lost.
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